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June 13, 1944

Radigan opened.
Minutes read and approved.

Davis gave the Social Committee report.

The Union Service Award was discussed and the Board decided that
the banquet should be held during the second eight week period.
Rich stated that E room would be the best place for the banquet.
Willis was then instructed to read the letter to Mr. Biddle in-
forming him of the Board's final list of candidates for the Award.
It was suggested by Radigan tht the banquet be held on July 7,
1944, depending upon the availability of Mr. Biddle. Publicity
is to be released on July 1st and on the day preceding the Award.

Union Publications were discussed. Willis was instructed to see
Patty Peterson relative to "Our Indiana". The revision of the
handbook is to be completed next week, Davis, Nolan and Radigan
having the responsibility. The revision com-ittee is to meet
with Mr. Rich and Miss Weinland on Monday, June 19, 1944 at
2:00 p.m. for consultation.

Davis moved for adjournment. Willis 2nd. Carried. -
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